Clearfield Creek Watershed Association
Minutes for Meeting October 15, 2000

The meeting was called to order by Vice President John Strittmatter at 6:40 followed by
the Pledge of Allegiance.
Secretary’s Report

The minutes from the September meeting were approved by Art Rose and seconded by
Ray Hollen.

Treasurers Report

There were neither checks written nor any deposits made. The balance in the regular
account including 42 cents interest is now $4083.31.

The balance in the Grant account including $3.92 interest is $8498.52. We wrote a check
to Mahaffey Labs in the amount of 925.00. The balanceis now $7573.52. A motion was
made by Art Rose and seconded by Dick Dotts to accept the treasurer’ s report.

Finance Report

We received abill from Victor Tranquillo in the amount of $150.00 for the changes we
had made on the 501-C document. Brian said that this bill could be paid out of the
original grant. A motion was made by Dick Dotts to pay the bill with the grant money
and seconded by Art Rose.

We made $440.00 at the gun shoot on fees, hats, and t-shirts.

Brubaker Run

Several of our members met with the Army Corp. of Engineers and visited the Brubaker
Run site. The meeting was very successful. Treatment appears to be possible.

Road Cleanup

The road cleanup will be Sunday October 20, 2002 until 12:00. We will clean up along



Tech Committee

Art gave areport on the DEP meeting he attended in DuBois. Brianisto get
thermometers for the water testing with the money from the grant.

A motion was made to adjourn by Dick Dotts and seconded by Donna.

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE NOVEMBER 19, 2002 AT ST. THOMAS
CHURCH, ASHVILLE AT 6:30



